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Percival Worsley (Solihull MBC)

From: Mike Hudson < >
Sent: 19 December 2023 12:56
To: Percival Worsley (Solihull MBC)
Subject: Re: Planning Correspondence for PL/2023/02188/TPO
Attachments: Tree report 313[1].pdf; ufm6_Invalid_Letter[3].pdf; ufm2_Invalid_Letter[2].pdf

CAUTION: This e-mail originated from outside of the Council. Ensure you trust the sender before clicking on any links or
opening attachments.
The original sender of this email is

Please click on the 'Report' button in the toolbar above if you suspect this email to be suspicious...
or forward to

Dear Sir

I refer to TPO Planning Application Number PL/2023/02188/TPO and to your letter dated 15 November 2023
(attached) declaring the application was invalid together with your subsequent letter dater 12 December 2023
(attached) granting an extension of time to provide the additional information requested.

I have consequently commissioned the attached Arboriiculturists Tree report 313 dated 19 December 2023 which is
attached.

You will see from the Tree Report, that the Aboriculturist has concluded that the only practicable solution that will
allow the affected block paving to be relaid, is to remove the Scots Pine, referred to by him as T2.

As a consequence I wish to REVISE THE PROPOSAL noted on the application form to read as follows:-

"To remove the Scots pine tree referred to here as T2 to allow the block paving to be
lifted, the tree roots that are causing the significant disruption to the surface
(sufficient to render the surface unsafe in several critical places) to be removed and
the block paving to be relaid.

To dispense with the duty to plant another tree of an appropriate size and species at
the same place because the front garden is already well stocked with mature trees."

I would be grateful if you could enter this revised Proposal and process the Application accordingly.

Yours faithfully

Mike Hudson

On 12/12/2023, 09:56,  wrote:

Dear Sir,

Please see attached document, regarding your application PL2023/02188/TPO.
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Kind regards,

Percival

Percival Worsley
Senior Tree Preservation Officer

Economy & Infrastructure Directorate
Solihull MBC
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